
TNC Featured on “Meet in the Middle” Podcast 

 

TNC and former Chairman Drew Harvey were featured recently on the 

“Meet in the Middle” podcast, hosted by Rev. Paul Ritchey, Greensburg (Pa.) 

District Superintendent.  During the conversation, Rev. Ritchey discussed TNC 

and the Zimbabwe Partnership with Drew and Sandra Matoushaya, the Western 

PA Conference Missional Engagement Coordinator.  They talked about how TNC 

and the Zim Partnership developed, what’s been accomplished, and plans for the 

future.   

To listen to the podcast, click on this link: 
https://meetinthemiddle.buzzsprout.com/1838961/9939814-maintaining-the-nyadire-and-

zimbabwe-connections 
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